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Wall of COOL Nominations for 2025 
Due Friday, Oct. 18 / Virtual 
CPP Faculty, is your course “COOL?” The Wall of 
COOL recognizes excellent courses that effectively use 
technology to enhance student learning and success. Courses of 
any format are eligible. Any faculty member or faculty team from 

any college, department, or unit is encouraged to submit a course. Apply today! 

 

 

 

 

Reminder:  

20th Annual Cybersecurity & Awareness Fair  

 
Thursday, Oct. 17 | 10 to 2 p.m. | Bronco Student Center 
We are excited to announce our 20th annual CSAF. This year’s theme is “Cybersec 
Interactive: Unleashing the Power of AI in Cybersecurity.” CSAF brings together experts, 
professionals, students, and interested individuals to discuss the latest trends, technologies, 
and best practices in cybersecurity. Register and find more details here.  

https://www.cpp.edu/cafe/cool/
https://www.cpp.edu/cafe/cool/
https://www.cpp.edu/cafe/cool/apply.shtml
https://www.cpp.edu/cyberfair/index.shtml

